Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Victor & Diana Pintel <mistypoint@frontiernet.net>

Sent:Thursday, March 26, 2015 7:38 AMTo:Barnes, Peter@WaterboardsSubject:Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that my wife and I and numerous other Lake Almanor basin residents are categorically opposed to any proposal to alter or change

anything about our lake. Local experts assert that changing temperatures in our lake will adversely affect the fish hatchery here, and we believe our local people. There is not enough cold water to share! Please do not do this. An economic disaster will be the direct result.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Victor L. Pintel

40 year resident of Lake Almanor